Update 26 March

Thank you to all the parents who have taken the time to show their appreciation of the staff in keeping the school open for key workers children, and for the packs sent home to the children. I'd like to add my thanks to that also.

My thanks also for the children and staff who Facetimed me on Wednesday to sing Happy Birthday...And I wasn’t even washing my hands at the time!!

We are not sure of the government plans for Easter yet but as soon as we have firmed up arrangements we will let you know.
 
We hope all our school families are keeping well and sticking to the restrictions announced by the government. 
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